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December 3, 2021 Newsletter

Dear Glencairn Families,

Glencairn Spirit Wear is back!

Support the Glencairn Scottie Dogs by placing an order for Glencairn Spirit Wear! Our new
online store makes it easier than ever to order your choice of Glencairn apparel, including
t-shirts, long-sleeved shirts and sweatshirts, in both youth and adult sizes. Visit the online store
at https://GlencairnPTO.com to get started. (Please do NOT send cash or checks to school
with your child; all orders must be completed online.) Be sure to order by Monday, Dec. 6 to
receive your items before winter break! (Orders received from Dec. 7 to 31, 2021 will be
distributed in early January.) Visit hitps://GlencairnPTO.com or see the attached flyer for more
details.

November 9" Meeting Minutes
Minutes from the November 9" PTO meeting have been posted on the PTO Facebook page
and also on our Website:

https://elps.us/downloads/alencairn - parent council documents/glencairn pto minutes 202
1-11-09.docx.pdf.

Winter weather is here

Reminder that the cold and snowy weather is here and the students will need cold weather
gear for recess. Please be sure to send in (labeled) snow pants, boots, hats, and gloves
because the classes will continue to have recess outside as long as the temperature is above
zero.
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Winter Gear Exchange Volunteers Needed - Only A Few Openings Left to
Fill!

The kids grow so fast! Our Winter Gear Exchange will be opening up again this winter. It will be
outside between the carline and

door #3. If your student has outgrown winter coats, snow pants or boots, you may drop them
off at the Winter Gear Exchange for another student to have. Please make sure items are
gently used and freshly washed. If your student needs new winter gear, anyone is welcome to
come take what they need from the exchange!

We are in need of some volunteers to help assist parents with the Exchange. Volunteers will

check in at the office and wheel the cart outside off of the main sidewalk between the carline

and door #3. They will help assist parents as they drop off items or come to select items, and
then wheel the cart back inside. Please use this link to sign up:

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080a4da8ae2aa7fb6-winter

Mark Your Calendars!

December 20th-31st - Winter Break

January 11th - PTO Virtual Meeting at 7:00pm
March 1st - PTO Virtual Meeting at 7:00pm
May 24th - PTO Virtual Meeting at 7:00pm

2021-2022 PTO Membership
Please feel free to contact us anytime:

President — Jessi Kauppi, jessileahy@gmail.com

e Vice President - Olivia Kurajian, gkurajian@gmail.com

e Co-Treasurers - Tarig Sumbal, sumbalta@hotmail.com & Karin Polischuk, karinpolischuk@hotmail.com
e Secretary - Kim Roland, rolanddave@hotmail.com

Who We Are

The Glencairn Parent Teacher Organization exists to support the school and
teachers, raising money through fundraisers such as the Fun Run, Popcorn
Fridays, and more. We want to share your ideas and energy to help make the
school better.
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